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January 2025 Activities Report

Dear Friends:

Thank  you for the wonderful support you 

continually pour out on Friend Ships. We are so 

appreciative of your love and thoughtfulness!

In January, we had our first harvest and 

distribution to families in need from our 

bountiful greenhouse.  With the freeze that has 

effected much of the US this season, it is an 

important addition to our regular incoming food 

from markets and bread manufacturers.    
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In Israel, the team has relocated from 

Southern Israel back to the Golan Heights, 

to prepare for our next project in the 

North.  More details on that next month. 

Here, at Port Mercy, work continues on 

many projects including reactivation of 

Disaster Relief Ship, Pelican’s Nest, 

distribution of food to the needy, Sea 

H a w k c l a s s e s a n d P o r t M e r c y 

improvement projects. We are starting to 

host visiting teams for this year that help 

us to accomplish so much and are looking 

forward to completing many important 

projects.  

This year, in October, Friend Ships will 

celebrate our 40th year since the donation of 

the Spirit Ship.  It has been an incredible 

journey with the Lord!  Many of you have 

traveled it with us.  We have survived every 

day on the promised of His Word and can 

testify without hesitation that God’s 

faithfulness is beyond words! 

And God is able to bless you abundantly, so 

that in all things at all times, having all that 

you need, you will abound in every good work. 

2 Corinthians 9:8




